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Dear Parents, 
 
We have continued to think about our Christian value of Generosity this week, listening to the story of The Good Samaritan 
in Collective Worship. The children have been thinking about how they could be ‘good Samaritans’ in school, helping others 
even if they are not in their class or friendship group. It has been wonderful to see such kindness, empathy and everyone 
looking out for each other. The school disco was a great success this week, with everyone having a great time.  
 
Although we are approaching the end of this half-term and everyone is tired, the children have continued to be absorbed in 
their work. It is lovely to see the pride they are taking in their presentation and their willingness to join in with class 
discussions. 
 
After-School Clubs 
A quick reminder that there are no after-school clubs next week due to Parent Evening Consultations. 
 
Happy Book 
In the Happy Book this week; Coach Clare would like to thank Aviana for being very supportive of Owen and Freddie for 
involving James in football training. The Staff would like to say thank you to all the children who came to the school disco for 
their sensible behaviour. A BIG thank you to the PTFA for organising the disco. Gabriel’s Dad would like to thank Gabriel for 
being so kind and helpful whilst he has been recovering from surgery. 
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home:  
School: Esmee, Aviana, Maisie B, Arthur and Charlie W were presented with their Bronze BLP, Amelie D, Sophia M, Patrick, 
Oliver B, Alfie D, Max D, Edith, Noah D, Elsi-Mae D, Robin, Sonny T George F C, Elian, Evelyn, Poppy B, Charlie H, Noah C were 
presented with their Bronze Mathletics Awards and Laura B  was presented with her Silver Mathletics awards. Our class 
Spelling Shed Superstar is Quickbury class with 26,999,154 points and our Top 10 Super Spellers are Patrick, Alfie D, Noah 
D, Sophia M, Edith, Isabelle W, Harry T, Mya, Amalie H and Laura B. 
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have invited someone to join in.  
Copeland: Leo has been really generous and invited lots of children to join in by saying “come and play”. 
Durrington: Elliana always invites others to join in with her games.  She is so inclusive and kind. Thank you Elliana 
Fitzwalter: Elsie C always tries to play fairly and play with everyone or come up with games more than one person can play. 
Quickbury: Thank you Macy for asking people to join us in the music group. 
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to; Teddy, Charlie C and Amelie D who will all be celebrating their birthdays next week. 
 
 Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Archie K for helping others at lunchtime and making sure everyone was included. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home:  
Durrington Class Trip 
Quickbury PGL Residential Trip 
Flu Immunisation  
 
Dates  
Please note these dates are subject to change if necessary. 
 
Monday 16th October: Parent consultations (3:30-6:00pm) 
Wednesday 18th October: Parent consultations (5:00-7:30 pm)  
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Friday 20th October: End of Autumn 1 
Monday 23rd-Friday 27th October: Half term holiday 
Wednesday 15th November -Individual Pupil Photographs 
 
 
 
 
Have a good weekend, 
 
 
Mrs N Balloqui 
Class Teacher 
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